
Additional 100k–150k skilled workers needed annually 
in hospitality sector: Mr. Pradeep Shetty at FHRAI’s 

HR Summit 

Referring to the manpower shortage in the Indian hospitality sector at the 
FHRAI'S HR Summit, Mr. Pradeep Shetty, VP, FHRAI said that many skilled 
employees have exited the industry after the COVID-19 pandemic. "A 
workforce gap remains, with an estimated need for an additional 
100,000-150,000 skilled workers annually," he said, adding that with 
projections for India's hospitality industry to nearly double by 2029, reaching an 
estimated value of $475.37 billion, we have tremendous growth potential.


